Elective Sections of the standard of the stand

Dear Pupils and Parents/Carers of Year 6,

Welcome to Year 6! We have loved the beginning of term with our classes and are so excited for what the rest of the year brings — and we intend to make it the best it can possibly be. We wanted to send out this letter to let you know how certain things work in this year group, and some of the expectations that go with them.

Let's start with everyone's favourite! Homework, often both Maths and English, will be given out every Friday and expected in by the following Thursday. If your child is ever unsure, or has a question regarding the homework, we always tell them to come and see us! We are more than happy to answer any questions, put to rest any worries, or work through it with them if need be.

We also ask for three different 'Spellosaurus' activities a week. As well as this, we also expect a minimum of three readings a week, with at least one of them with someone at home; this should be recorded in their Reading Record. Both of these will also be due in on a Thursday. We ask that TT Rock Stars should be accessed as much as possible.

We work on a fortnightly timetable (Week A and Week B) and one will be sent home with this letter. The most notable aspects are P.E on a Tuesday afternoon each week B and Targeted Teaching every Tuesday morning. We ask that P.E. kits are brought in every Monday and will come home on a Friday for washing.

We also would like you to know that if there are ever any concerns/questions you are more than welcome to come and see us before or after school; or we will make a time to meet if this is not convenient or telephone you. If any worries are addressed swiftly, they can usually be resolved quickly.

We know that it will be a fantastic year. Thank you in advance for all your support.

The Year 6 Team (Theresa Bryan, Matt Wells, Naomi Creese, Matt Mills, Leyla Bray)